

January 30, 2023

Rockley Family Foundation P O Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402

Dear Rockley Family Foundation:

Thank you for your generosity to benefit the students of Faulkner University during 2022. Please know that your gift made a Christian education possible for a great many students and enabled continued growth and progress for the University.

For your convenience, we are enclosing a consolidated record of your 2022 donations. If there is a discrepancy with your records, please contact Alicia Holena in the Advancement Office at 334-386-7257.

We are thankful for your partnership in the high calling of Christian education.

Sincerely,

Wayne Baker

Vice Chancellor

University Advancement

WH/ah

Enc.